
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Communion 
Join us for our monthly communion 
service on Sun., June 1st.   
 
 
Graduates 
We will be celebrating our recent 
high school and college graduates 
during our morning service on    
Sun., June 1st.   
 
 
Special Guest Minister and 
Pentecost Sunday 
We are so happy that Brother Keith 
Moore is joining us for service next 
Sunday morning, June 8th during our 
10 AM Service. Make plans to come 
to service and receive what God has 
for you and be sure to invite your 
friends and family.   
 
We will also be having a special 
Pentecost Service that evening at 
6:30 PM with an emphasis on being 
filled with the Holy Spirit. During the 
evening service, we will be laying 
hands on those who desire to be 
filled with the Holy Spirit, as well as 
those who desire a fresh infilling. 
Join us and be blessed!  
 
 
Wednesday Service Cancellation 
There will be no Wednesday evening 
service on June 11th.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer Encounter 
On Thurs., June 12th beginning at 
noon we will have Prayer Encounter 
in the Sanctuary.  Everyone is invited 
to join us for a short teaching on the 
power of prayer.  We will then 
practice what has been preached by 
participating in spirit-led prayer.  If 
you can’t join us in person, the 
service will be live streamed.  
Because of Prayer Encounter Ladies 
Prayer is cancelled.   
 
 
Second Wind (60+) 
Join us for our monthly teaching, 
breakfast and fellowship in 
Classroom 10 at 9:00 AM on Sun., 
June 15th.  Please Note: Date 
changed to the 3rd Sunday in June.  
 
Also join us for a Pizza & Game Night 
on Fri., June 20th beginning at        
5:00 PM.  Invite your friends and 
family who are blessed to be 60+ for 
a fun evening.  The cost is $5.00 
payable that night at the door.  You 
will be able to sign up at the 
Information Center beginning June 
8th.  This helps us to know how much 
pizza to purchase. 
For more information, please 
contact Pastor Brian at 
bmills@heartofthebay.org or Pastor 
Linda at lmills@heartofthebay.org. 
 

Church Anniversary 

On Sun., June 22nd we are 
celebrating 43 years of ministry 
at HBCC!  We are so thankful for 
the faithfulness of the Lord and 
for the supply each one of you 
bring in fulfilling the Vision. Let’s 
gather to give Glory to God for 
what He has done, is doing and 
will continue to do! 

 
 
Men’s Breakfast 
Men it’s time to get together for 
a hearty breakfast and 
wonderful teaching on Sat., 
June 28th.  Mark your calendars 
now and invite your friends and 
family.  Please sign up at the 
Information Center so that we 
have enough food for 
everyone.  
 
 
C.I.A. Children’s Ministry  
We are super excited to host 
Vacation Bible School again this 
year!  Our theme is Deep Sea 
Discovery where we will explore 
God’s love and how He promised 
to be with us wherever we go!  
Mark your calendar for Tue., July 
15th thru Fri., July 18th and let’s 
get ready to explore the ocean 
deep!  The cost per child is 
$25.00. Visit the VBS 
Registration Table in the Lobby to 
pick up a flyer. Please see Ruben 
or Sabrina Richardson for any 
questions.   
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